
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council  

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

Date:  06/10-2024 

Regarding:  Officer Tommy Dubbs – 1 year probation period 

 

Officer Tommy Dubbs as of 05-24-2024 has successfully completed his 1-year probational 

period with the City of Princeton Police Department. 

Sgt.  R. VanDenheuvel of the police department supervised the probation period as well as the 

field training program.  Upon completion of Officer Dubb’s 1 year probation, Sgt. VanDenheuvel 

and I met with Officer Dubbs and discussed his progression as an officer over the last year as 

well as goals in the next two to five years with the department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 

Princeton Police Department 


